“t“' Ist, Awﬂ. 1915.

8irs-

I am in receipt of your letter of the 26th ultime,
in which you state you did not receive an acoount for
professional services rendered by Mr, V. J. Paton in the
case of the King versus Neisler, end in reply I have to
refer you to the Department's letter of the 30th ultimo in
this matter. As therein stated, the account was sent you on
the 24th September with an official letter (sopy of which
is enclosed herewith) in order that you might make report
thereon.. You should iamedistely return the account to the
Department.

Your obedient servant,




